
Local Announcements – Continued  

Little lamb’s time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the 

congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for student aid for TVA. 

Mid-week Bible Study!  Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday at 

10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a friend, 

and enjoy journeying through God's Word.  

The Orchard Sale is back at TVA and better than ever! Same, local apples and pears from 

Kiyokawa Orchards in Hood River. New, local citrus vendor for naval oranges, Rio Star grapefruit, and 

clementines. We've also partnered with the food pantries at Beaverton Church and Crosspoint Church 

through our "Oranges for Others" campaign. The goal is to collect 1000 pounds of donated citrus for their 

Christmas food boxes. You can find more information and place orders 

www.tualatinvalleyacademy.org/orchard-sale . The sale ends November 10. Apple & Pear Pick Up: 

3 - 6 pm on Thursday, November 21. Citrus Pick Up: 3 - 6 pm, the week of December 8, date to be 

determined. 

The pie sale benefits TVA four handbell choirs. We have almost 60 students this year in the bell 

program, ranging from third through 11th grade. People can order from a student starting the 11th or they 

can order online anytime between now and the 22nd. Delivery is December 13, and the pies come frozen. 

They're great for potlucks you forgot were happening until the night before.  

We have purchased more large print bibles.  If you need one, come into the library after church.  If 

you are able, please give a donation to the library. 

Other Announcements 

Sabbath afternoon, November 9, at 4:00 pm, we will be blessed with another Evensong. Dan Miller 

will be at the organ and Pastor Dave Allen will present the spoken word. Don’t miss out on this special 

time together where we all will experience a very special spiritual moment. Location: Sunnyside Adventist 

Church, 10501 SE Market Street, Portland, OR 97216. 

ACS Responds to Hurricanes - Adventist Community Services (ACS) is on the ground responding to 

the needs of those affected by Hurricanes Helene and Milton. The NPUC has deployed a team of 7 

volunteers including Oregon Conference Disaster Response Director, M. Dauncey to Augusta, Georgia to 

run and maintain a warehouse there with additional teams from the NPUC including trained OC church 

members to be deployed in the near future. To donate to the recovery efforts 

visit acsdonate.maxcheckout.com and select DISASTER RESPONSE from the dropdown menu. 

Join Us for the 2024 Follow The Star Season! We are looking for enthusiastic volunteers to help 

make this year’s Follow The Star, live nativity event a memorable experience for everyone. We need help 

in the following areas: Set Dressing, Costuming, Actors, Parking Lot Attendants, Hospitality, Childcare, 

and more! If you are interested in being part of this incredible program, please join us for our Dinner 

Theater Event on Sunday, October 27 from 4 to 6 pm at the Cafeteria on the Oregon Conference 

Campgrounds. (19500 Oatfield Rd, Gladstone, OR 97027).  This will be a wonderful opportunity to get to 

know our amazing community and find out how you can contribute to making this event a success. Don’t 

miss out on this chance to be part of something special!  For more information, go 

to: followthestarevent.com Tickets go on sale November 4 at 9 am. Join our team and get early access to 

tickets! Performance Dates: December 6, 7, 8, 13, 14, 15. Gladstone Park Seventh-day Adventist Church, 

503-655-2614 

Tickets for Follow The Star go on sale November 4 at 9:00 am at this website and will sell out in 

hours. https://www.followthestarevent.com/ 
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